
Face Mask Guidelines 
June 15, 2021 
Face Masks Are Required  
Unless You are Fully Vaccinated 
 
According to the California Department of  
Public Health, as of June 15, 2021, fully vaccinated 
individuals are not required to wear face masks 
under certain circumstances. However, masks  
are still required for unvaccinated individuals  
in indoor public settings and businesses,  
including restaurants.  

 
Businesses may choose to require 
patrons to wear masks on the 
premises. The current face mask 
guidelines from the State of 
California for businesses are 
available at: 
http://hrlaw.io/CAfacemasks,  
or available at this QR code:  

 
Please note, local guidelines may impose more 
restrictive requirements on businesses.   
 
This posting was reviewed for legal accuracy and updated in 2021  
by Zaller Law Group. 


